
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE   
City of Lackawanna Issues State of Emergency & Driving Ban from 6AM-3PM 

 
 

(Friday, December 13, 2024) -  Effective at 6:00 a.m. this morning, a State of Emergency has been 
declared in the city of Lackawanna along with a city-wide driving ban in effect until 3:00 p.m.   
 
These actions were taken to allow city DPW crews to continue working on main, side and dead-end 
roads after almost two feet of snow fell since 6:30 p.m. yesterday. Absolutely no travel unless an 
emergency.  
 
In addition, Lackawanna City Hall and the Senior Center are closed today.  
 
Please help us inform the public with an on-line/on-air post as appropriate.  
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